
22 March 2021

For those self isolating

Dear Parents/Carers

Further to the letter sent to all parents/carers today, we are conscious of the disruption this period of
isolation is causing Year 11 at an important time.

To confirm, we are awaiting the outcome of the PCR test. If this PCR test is negative, all close
contacts will be able to return to school. We will inform you immediately upon receiving this
information which we anticipate will be with us within 24hrs. We ask all students to self test using
the LFD tests and report their result as per previous communications.

Should the PCR test for today’s reported case be positive, all close contacts will be required to self
isolate as per the guidance in the letter sent earlier this afternoon. We will be working with faculties
and teachers to ensure no child is disadvantaged through this period of disruption and absence from
the classroom.  The return to school date is Tuesday 30 March in the event the PCR test is positive.

Learning@Home
Work will be posted on google classroom for each lesson for students to complete independently.
Once complete, students must submit their work to their teacher. Should students have any
concerns, please contact the teacher or Head of Faculty in the first instance.

Thank you for your continued support at this time.

Kind regards

Justin Humphreys
Headteacher


